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IEG: THE ITALIAN JEWELLERY SUMMIT WILL BE BACK IN AREZZO IN DECEMBER 

  
 At the beginning of December, Italian Exhibition Group, in collaboration with the 

Municipality and the relevant trade associations, will be bringing the Summit for national 
jewellery and gold sector leaders back to Arezzo 

 Key themes at the Summit will be training and involving young people as well as strategies 
for exporting Made in Italy. The Arezzo Gold/Italy event has been postponed to 2023 

 
Rimini/Arezzo, 7th July 2022 – At the beginning of December, the second edition of the “Italian Jewellery 
Summit” will return to Arezzo. 
 
A decision taken in joint agreement with Italian Exhibition Group, Arezzo Fiere e Congressi, the Municipality 
of Arezzo, Chamber of Commerce and the relevant trade associations, reinforcing the synergy and team 
spirit demonstrated at the time of the restart with Oroarezzo 2022. All the players are already at work to 
bring the Summit back to Arezzo. The event, which made its debut in 2021, was important for guiding Italian 
jewellery supply chain strategies. In addition to strategic themes for Made in Italy exports, the event, which 
will involve all the sector’s institutions and players, will focus on training and involving young people in 
Italian jewellery companies. 
 
Another decision shared by all the actors involved was to postpone Arezzo’s Gold/Italy event to 2023 due to 
the ongoing uncertain scenario in terms of non-European buyer mobility, especially those from Asia, and the 
continuing conflict in Ukraine and its consequences on trade. 

 
 
FOCUS ON ITALIAN EXHIBITION GROUP 
Italian Exhibition Group S.p.A., a joint stock company listed on Euronext Milan, a regulated market organised and 
managed by Borsa Italiana S.p.A., has, with its facilities in Rimini and Vicenza, achieved national leadership over the 
years in the organisation of trade shows and conferences. The development of activities abroad - also through joint-

ventures with global or local organisers, in the United States, United Arab Emirates, China, Mexico, Brazil and India, for 
example – now sees the company positioned among the top European operators in the sector.   

 
PRESS CONTACT IEG 
Elisabetta Vitali, head of corporate communication; Marco Forcellini, press office manager; Michela Moneta, press 
office coordinator; Luca Paganin, press office specialist 

 
This press release contains forecasted elements and estimations that reflect current management opinions (“forward-looking 
statements”) especially regarding future managerial performances, investments, cash flow trends and financial organization 
evolution. By nature, forward-looking statements have an element of risk and uncertainty since they depend on future events. The 
effective results may therefore differ, even significantly, to those announced due to multiple factors including, merely by way of 
example: the catering market’s foreign trends and tourist flows in Italy, market trends in the gold-jewellery industry and in the green 
economy; developments in the price of raw materials; general macro-economic conditions; geo-political factors and changes in the 
legislative framework. Furthermore, the information in this press release does not claim to be complete, nor has it been verified by 
independent third parties. The forecasts, estimations and objectives presented herein are based on information available to the 
Company at the press release issue date 

 
 


